
 

 

 

REQUEST YOUR TOWN MEETING BALLOT NOW! 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions in place regarding social distancing 

we will NOT be having an in-person meeting in March 2021. 

All issues, including the Town Budget, will be on Australian Ballot. 

PLEASE REQUEST YOUR BALLOT BE MAILED TO YOU. 

ALL VOTES CAN BE RETURNED IN THE TOWN CENTER DROP BOX 

BEFORE MARCH 2. 

 

We are trying to observe social distancing at the polls on March 2 at CHMS. 

If you can vote early, it would be appreciated. 

Contact lparent@richmondvt.gov or call 434-2221 to request a ballot 

 

Town reports will be ready February 16. 

Please see richmondvt.gov for more information. 
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